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February Shoot 

 
There was quite a good turnout to 
the February shoot, with a couple of 
new faces as well – which is always 
good to see. 
 
Everyone seemed to enjoy 
themselves – well they were smiling 
so either they were having fun or on 
a promise! 
 
Greig Trophy winner… 

 

 

Richard Collins 
 

Richard won after a shoot-off with 

Bruce Knight 
 

Not far away now… 

There’s not long now before the 
duck shooting season starts, and the 
clubs next shoot is our annual Duck 
Shooters Shoot. 
 

This is a big fundraiser 
for the club, and due to 
the rain and flooding, we 

missed out big time last year. 
 
We need to make this year’s event a 
really good one, both for the 
shooters and the clubs bank balance! 
 
Please, please, please come along to 
the Duck shoot working bee – it 
doesn’t just happen by magic. 

 

 

Next shoot:  4
th
 March 

 
AM Skeet – 1st round in the Club 
Champs 
 
2 x 25 target rounds $20 
(incl. ground fee) 
 
BBQ lunch   $5 
 
PM Sporting 
 
25 target round  $10 
(Ground fee extra if you only shoot 
the afternoon) 
 
Working Bee 2PM 3

rd
 March   

 

   
 
Available by the box or slab  
 


